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1. Nyes Road at Devonshire Heights Road (PennDOT Project) 

• Project Location: Nyes Road at Devonshire Heights Road    
• Impacted Streets: Nyes Road and Devonshire Heights Road 
• Contractor(s): Pennsy Supply and Trinity Excavating 
• LPT Field Contact: None. This is a PennDOT Project.  
• Nature of Work: Intersection reconstruction, utility relocation. 
• Additional Notes:  The closure and detour of Nyes Road and Devonshire Heights 

Road will remain in place during this period.  See the attached detour plans.  
Contact PennDOT for additional details.  

 
2. Eastern Linglestown Area- Mini Basins BC-2A,2B,2C,5B 

• Project Location: See map 
• Impacted Streets (this period): Judy Lane, Jerome Blvd., Nassau Road, Florence 

Drive, Harrise Drive, and Amy Drive.     
• Contractor(s): DOLI Construction Corporation 
• LPT Field Contact: Eric Morgan (717-554-9052) or Tim Nolt (717-278-5423). 
• Nature of Work: Sanitary sewer lateral replacement.  Asphalt paving restoration.  
• Additional Notes: Lateral replacement work will continue on Judy Lane and 

Jerome Blvd. during this period.   Asphalt paving restoration work will continue on 
Nassau, Florence, Harrise, and Amy.  Access to these areas will be very limited 
during asphalt paving restoration work.  Work will take place during the hours of 
6:30 am and 5:00 pm Monday through Thursday. Detours will be in place and all 
roads will be reopened at the end of each working day. Contractor will be required 
to maintain access to properties and allow refuse trucks through the work zone. 
Some coordination could be required at times, especially on streets being paved.  

 
3. Devonshire Area- Mini Basins BC-7A,7B,7C,7D,8C,8D 

• Project Location: See map 
• Impacted Streets (this period): Kenwood Avenue 
• Contractor(s): Lower Paxton Township I/I Crew 
• LPT Field Contact: Glenn McCoy (717-554-9045) or Jim Wetzel (717-554-9051). 
• Nature of Work: Sanitary sewer testing and building sewer replacement 
• Additional Notes:  Kenwood Avenue will be closed from Gannett Street to the Cul-

de-sac.   Work will take place during the hours of 6:30 am and 2:30 pm. All roads 
will be reopened at the end of each working day. Crew will maintain access to 
properties on Merivale Court and Kenwood Avenue and allow refuse trucks through 
the work zone.  

https://lpta.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=a301f1c1d5cd426c88b50b579938b5b7
https://lpta.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=929838b0bcf343c4a8247c77978e4fa0

